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Ontario Association of Architects

A Message to Student Associates

CONGRATULATIONS!

Whether you are finishing the first year of your undergrad or finally reaching the end of
your professional degree, the Ontario Association of Architects (OAA) wants to extend its
warmest congratulations! Architecture school isn’t easy, and this year’s developments
have added challenges none of us could have imagined, so congratulations on your well-
earned success.

As the regulator of the architecture profession in Ontario, the OAA is dedicated to
promoting and increasing the knowledge, skill, and proficiency of its members, and
protecting the public interest.

Do you hold status with the OAA? If you aren’t a Student Associate yet, now is the time to
sign up! It is free and ensures you receives the latest news, updates, and resources the
OAA has to offer, including a very special email package being put together for July with
tons of great resources and information specific to you. Becoming a Student Associate
also lets you begin the process of logging your hours required for your
professional licensing as an architect later on—it’s well worth a few minutes to fill out
the application!

https://oaa.on.ca/registration-licensing/student-associate
https://oaa.on.ca/whats-on/news-and-insights/news-and-insights-detail/Student-Hours-May-Be-Submitted


Next Steps | Message to the Graduating Class
Reaching the end of your M.Arch.? If you haven't already, be sure to sign up for free as a
Student Associate to receive information from the OAA while continuing on your path to
becoming an architect. Your next step is to ensure you have your Canadian Architectural
Certification Board (CACB) certification of academic qualification. You will need this to
register as an Intern Architect with the OAA or any other provincial or territorial
architecture body in Canada.
 
Don’t have it yet? Check with your school’s registrar or administration if they have sent the
information to the CACB.
 
Already have it? Then you can go ahead and register as an Intern Architect! You don’t
need to be employed or have chosen your mentor yet to apply.
 
Job Hunting?
Check out the OAA’s Classifieds job listings for employment opportunities with architecture
practices across Ontario.
 
Keep in Touch!
We don’t just do emails! Follow us on social media for our latest content, news, and
updates. The OAA is on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. You can also find out more
about the OAA at www.oaa.on.ca. The OAA Website will be relaunched at the end of
June, along with an unveiling of our new logo. Make sure you’re a Student Associate to
stay in the loop.
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